
 

Hospitality Training Trust (HTT) – 2025 Grant Application Information 
 
Do you have:  

• a great project you would like to see adopted in the hospitality sector?  

• an outstanding trainee who would benefit from specific training?   

• a project related to hospitality/tourism/training?  

 

HTT was set up to encourage and support training in the sector.  Previous grants have included: 

➢ Training for completion of judging qualifications 

➢ Host Responsibility Training 

➢ Australasia Tapa Competition 

➢ PDP for young leaders in tourism. 

➢ Support pre-employment training & youth development for youths at risk. 

➢ Cheesemaker Award & Cheesemaker of the Year 

➢ Support of an online hospitality training platform 

 

The Trust has funds available for distribution to associations, businesses or individuals for projects that 
will further the aims and criteria of the Trust around building excellence across the hospitality sector. 
 
If you have a great project that fits these criteria, please complete the online application form.  
Applications close on 17 April 2025. 

For further information, or if you would like to discuss your proposal, don’t hesitate to contact us at: 
Hospitality Training Trust 
m. 021 188-3212 
e. secretary@htt.org.nz  

Applications close on 17 April 2025 
and successful applicants will be announced in mid June 

 
If your application is successful you will be required to invoice HTT for 75% of the total approved amount, 
and provide quarterly progress reports to the Trust. The remaining 25% of the grant amount will be paid 

once the project is completed, and a final report has been received and approved by the HTT Board. 
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